
 Sky Knights Aeromodeling Team
   

Official Club Meeting Minutes 
 
 

 
Website: skyknightsrc.org 

Email: skyknights.rc@gmail.com 
Email Group: skyknightsrc@googlegroups.com 

Date:    June 28th 2021   Meeting Called to Order: 7:06PM   

Attendance: Eight club members attended the May meeting. The meeting was held at the field.   

Roll Call: 

President: Jim Larson (Y)   Vice President: Jon Earley (Y)  

Secretary: Rick Christian (Y)  Treasurer: Dave Wurzbach (Y) 

1 Year Director: Ralph Warner (Y)  2 Year Director: John Clauson (Y) 

 

Treasurer’s Report (Dave Wurzbach) 

Balance 6/28/2021 2740.71 

The total donation from the Don Torgersen Estate Sale came to $387.00 

 

Secretary’s Report (Rick Christian)    

The TRUST test that all flyers must take is now live on the AMA website.   

 

Field Report (TBD) 

The New to us Zero Turn mower that Jim acquired is now ready to use.  The front right tire will 
not hold air, and one of the switches is faulty, but Jim will take care of this.  Be careful when 
driving it, as it is much faster than the old mower.  Changing speed suddenly can cause it to skid. 

 

Safety Report (Chris Pollock):  

The AMA used to have a Safety Guidelines poster that was required at fields.  A check will be 
made to see if it is still required/available.   

 

Web Report: (John Clauson) 

The Doman has been renewed.  John will be reimbursed for the expense.   

 

Old Business: (Jim Larson)  

o A list of tasks to be done besides mowing the field needs to be created and access given 
to members.   

o The Picnic will be on Sunday August 15th.   

o The Picnic Benches need to be stained.   
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New Business: (Jim Larson) 

o The new mower will need some repairs and Jim has been authorized to spend up to 
$500 for parts.   

o The next meeting will be at the field on July 26th at 7:00pm.   

o A plan for making the Night Flights more attractive to attend is needed.   

Good of the Club / Show and Tell: (All) 

o Jon E showed his 2021 printed plane that was stored in the rafters of his garage that was 
melted by the heat.  Everything stored below 8 feet was fine. 

o Dave showed his new Toothpick quad.  It has an all-in-one board, weighs 21 grams w/o 
battery.  With the shipping problems parts are hard to come by. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:33 PM. 

  

 


